Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject:

RE: Proposed allowing zoning for high density at the end of my street.

----Original Message----

From: Garry Toth

Sent: September-27-13 12:33 PM

To:

Cc: Garry Toth

Subject: Re: Proposed allowing zoning for high density at the end of my street.

Hello

I just received news from a flier delivered to my home this morning (Friday 27-13) on behalf of the Stathcona Community Council concerning a meeting which may approve a plan to rezone my street this Monday September 30-13.

First, I am very opposed to the rezoning of my street from anything but single family residential. We already have a high density building located at the top of Inchbury and Florence.

This street should not be 'book-ended' by high rises.

While it is not a highly detailed map, it may appear that this proposed rezoning would allow my property to be considered rezoned for high density.

I would like the opportunity to meet with an individual(s) from the Strathcona Community Council as well as Mr. McHattie as so as possible so this proposal can be explained in detail to me.

Needless to say, I feel blind sided by this late notice.

Any further move or decision by the City, without the direct input from the residents potentially effected by this zoning change - is a very bad reflection on the planning department of the city and says to me - how they value their long time residents who have invested in the city to improve this neighbourhood.

I look forward to hearing from all parties concerned.

Thank you

Garry Toth